
 
 
 
 

The	Buggy	Banner	
This week we will introduce:      May 5, 2025 

Review and have fun!!! 
 

What a great week we are going to have!!! We are going to finish our school year with a 
review of all shapes, numbers and colors and have A LOT OF FUN! 

Hope you have a great week!!!  

God Bless, 
Buggy House Teachers  

NOTES:  

Last Day of School –  

Our last day of school will be Wednesday, May 14th.  Our class will have a brief 
performance beginning at 9:30 a.m.  Students will arrive with their parents at 
9:15 a.m.  They will sing, dance, and rhyme!  After their performance we will 
have refreshments, and then students will be dismissed for the end of the year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


